
RESOLUTIONS PASSED AT ALL SAINTS, HOLBEACH PCC MEETINGS  2025 

JANUARY 2025 

1. PCC members agree to sponsor Judy Kelly, Lynne Barkes, Marion Goodman and Carol 
Hellen as Authorised Lay Ministers to work in the Benefice, believing that they are fit and 
proper persons to act as public representatives of All Saints Church. 

Proposed: Revd Sherine Angus  Seconded:  Jackie Sheldrake 

All PCC members in agreement 

2. PCC members approve and adopt the accounts for 2021 
 
Proposed: Revd  Sherine Angus Seconded:  Roger Jennings 
 
All PCC members in agreement 
 

3. PCC agree to rent new premises for the Deanery Administration at Wrights Properties 
from 1st March and end their contract with Coubro Chambers at the end of February 

Proposed: Les Crowson     Seconded:  Roger Jennings  

All PCC members in agreement 

 

4. PCC agree that replacement keys should be purchased for the North Door, the Sacristy 
and the Choir Vestry.  Key holders should pay a deposit of £25 whilst they require these 
keys and this will be refunded on return of the keys. 

Proposed:  Carole  Warner  Seconded:  Ingrid Jennings 

All PCC members in agreement 

 


